
Jonas Yochum Memorial School Spirit Scholarship  
Administered by Lewiston Independent Foundation for Education, Inc.  

 
Established:    June, 2011, by Terry and Marlene Yochum in memory of their son, 

 Jonas Yochum, who died in a boating accident at the start of his      
       sophomore year at LHS. First scholarship will be awarded in spring    

        of 2013, the year Jonas would have graduated, and annually 
  thereafter.  

 

Criteria  
 

Amount:  $500 for the first year of college, paid as a single payment. 
 

Term:   Scholarship must be used in its entirety during the first year of the 
student’s college education.  If student delays entering college,   
scholarship may be deferred for no later than the 3rd fall quarter 
following graduation.  Scholarship may be used for tuition, fees, 
room, board, or any college related expenses.  Student may incur tax 
liability for any amount applied to room and board.   Race, religion, 
or gender will not be determining factors in making the reward. 

 

Qualifications: The recipient must have demonstrated exemplary school spirit during 
his or her time at Lewiston High School.  In addition, the recipient 
must have earned at least 3.10  grade point average (GPA) at the time 
of graduation from Lewiston High School. 

 
 
Selection:  Students do not apply for this scholarship.  The recipient will be 

selected by Lewiston High School staff and administration. 
 
   The L.I.F.E. Office will send a reminder to the Vice Principal’s office 

in January, and the nomination and selection process will be initiated 
by that office. 

 
 
 
The endowment is guaranteed a 5% spending interest amount each year, with the 
 understanding that 5% of that amount will be returned to the endowment to continue 
 building principal.  The amount of the scholarship award may be increased from time to 
 time at the discretion of the L.I.F.E. Board of Directors, as funds allow.  Any increased 
 award amount will be communicated to the LHS Vice Principal’s Office, and to the LHS  
Counseling Office, after approval of such increase by the L.I.F.E. Board of Directors.  
 

    
 
 

Submit name of recipient to the L.I.F.E. Office by April 15th.   


